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City Council Appoints Amy Chan as 
Interim City Manager 

 
CUPERTINO, CA - The City of Cupertino is pleased to announce that the Cupertino City 
Council has appointed Amy Chan as interim City Manager. The appointment, which was 
made at the June 5, 2018 City Council meeting, will become effective on Thursday, July 5, 
2018. 
 
“As someone with experience in this exact role, she will be able to help Council effect a 
seamless and successful transition between our permanent City Managers,” Mayor Darcy 
Paul said. “As Mayor, I look forward to working with her and utilizing her experience for the 
benefit of our community. We face a number of important issues in an ever-increasingly 
engaged electorate that has helped us put forth a truly great and effective community.” 
 
Chan will serve as the interim City Manager after current City Manager David Brandt 
announced his retirement in May. Chan retired as the City of Sunnyvale’s City Manager in 
2008, and served as an interim City Manager for the City of Cupertino in 2012 after the 
retirement of former City Manager David Knapp. 
 
“I look forward to being a part of the Cupertino family again,” Chan said. “While there will 
be many challenges facing the community over next few months, I’m optimistic that we will 
reach positive outcomes by working together. I believe residents, Council, and staff all want 
the very best for the City they care for and love.” 
 
Chan is expected to serve as interim for approximately six months as the City Council seeks a 
permanent replacement. 
 
“The City is in great hands with Amy,” Brandt said. “She’s the consummate professional and 
has been a good friend of mine during my time here at Cupertino. She should be able to fit 
right in to the organization since she’s well known and respected by Council and staff.” 


